
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Monday January 29, 2024  
Second Advance Poll for 2024 District 19 By-Election 

The second Advance Poll in the 2024 District 19 Borden-Kinkora By-Election concluded at 
7 p.m. on Monday, January 29, 2024. The polls were open from 9 a.m. until 7 p.m. with a 
voter turnout today of 152 electors. Following two days of Advance Voting 14.14% of 
4,230 eligible registered electors cast their ballot.   

PEI’s Chief Electoral Officer Tim Garrity says “the reduced number of electors at the polls 
today, could be in part due to the weather. It was tricky driving with the blowing snow and 
reduced visibility. Luckily, there is still one more day for Advance Voting, this Friday 
February 2 from 9am – 7pm if you can’t make it to the polls on Monday February 5th”   

There is one more Advance Polling Day, Friday February 2nd   from 9 a.m. until 7 p.m. 

Ordinary Polling Day is on Monday, February 5th   from 9 a.m. until 7 p.m. Voters unsure 
of their voting location on Election Day should check their Voters Information Card in the 
mail, or by visiting the Elections PEI website at www.electionspei.ca . 

Elections PEI will display the unofficial results of the 2024 District 19 By-Election on the 
Elections PEI website, Monday February 5th, 2024, following the ballot count commencing 
at 7:30 p.m. 

For further information visit www.electionspei.ca 
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